
 
March 2025 
 
Dear families 

On Friday 21 March, Dixons Music Primary will be participating in Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day. Red Nose Day is an annual 
campaign that raises life-changing funds to help end the cycle of poverty and ensure children are safe, healthy, educated and 
empowered across the UK and around the world. Since 2015, the campaign has raised funds that provide medical care, food, 
shelter, education and more to over 31 million children. 

On the day, students are invited to come to school wearing red, along with a suggested donation of £1. We will also be running 
a ‘guess how many sweets in the jar’ competition, where the student with the closest guess will go home with the jar of sweet 
treats. Our school councillors will visit each classroom throughout the day for pupils who wish to enter to place their guesses. 
Each entry for the competition will be 50p.  

If you would like to find out more information about Red Nose Day, please feel free to explore the following website: 
https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday/. To donate to our Red Nose Day fundraiser online, please follow this link to our Just 
Giving page: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rnd25-dixons-music-primary?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Brown 
Personal Development Pioneer 
 


